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Fireworks – Il-Festa il-Kbira, from the foreshore at il-Ponta ta’ Sant’ Iermu – 
Valletta - 2018 

 
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies Mariners that in connection 
with the Il-Festa il-Kbira organised by Valletta 2018, fireworks will be let off from the 
foreshore at “il-Ponta ta’ Sant’ Iermu” - Valletta from approximately the following 
position: 
 
    LATITUDE (N)  LONGITUDE (E) 
 
   A 35 54’.163   14 31’.226 
   
The fireworks from the above position will be let off on Saturday 7th April 2018 between 
2000 hours and 2200 hours. 
 
Mariners are to keep a safe distance of at least 200 metres from the position indicated 
above.  They are also to maintain a wide berth and to comply with any instructions 
issued by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) on VHF channel 12 while entering and 
navigating between Marsamxett Harbour and Grand Harbour. 
 
 
Positions referred to WGS 84 DATUM. 
 
Chart Affected: BA Chart 177  
 
 



The material supplied is used entirely at the Recipient's own risk.
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